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Keep Our Playgrounds Safe 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

    

 

Unfortunately, this week, I have had reports of children and 
parents riding on bikes, scooters and E-bikes/E-scooters 
across the playgrounds – this is not permitted in any part of 
the school grounds. Parents and children must walk 
through the grounds with their bike/scooter, this rule has 
always been in place and it is there to protect everyone in 
our school. If seen riding, you will be asked by a member of 
staff to adhere to this important rule immediately – failure 
to do so may result in a playground ban or a ban on 
bringing your equipment onto school grounds. Please help 
us to keep everyone safe and happy in our school – thank 
you. 

We have also been told this week about a family of children 
who are playing on the side road which leads up to the 
carpark. We have sent a letter to the family to explain that 
the road is used daily by school traffic and pointed out the 
dangers however, I just wanted to draw your attention to 
this issue also. If you have permission to access the side 
road please be vigilant, the children are very young and 
small so I would ask you to drive with extreme caution and 
do extra checks when making any manoeuvre – thank you.  

And finally, I just wanted to say a huge congratulations to 
Tommy-Joe in year 6 who passed his Grade 1 flute exam 
with a MERIT late in the summer term. You may have heard 
Tommy-Joe play at one of our events – he is very talented 
and I am looking forward to seeing (and hearing) how he 
progresses over the next year! We’re very proud!  

Have a great weekend everyone, 

Mrs. E Williams 

 

Bewseylodge_primary@sch.warrington.gov.uk 

 

 

Headteacher 

Award  

You may have spotted this 
new feature on the back of 
last week’s newsletter? 

When I see the children in 
assembly on a Monday, I will 
be giving them a word which 
they have to reflect on and try 
and show in their behaviour 
over the week. 

Last week we had 
perseverance and respect, 
this week it has been 
individuality and uniqueness. 
Each week I choose around 5 
children who have tried to 
show these qualities in their 
behaviour and they will be 
awarded with a certificate 
from me and a little prize. 

This week’s winner will be 
announced in assembly on 
Monday so the names will 
appear on next week’s 
newsletter.   
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Star of the week award winners  
 

Nursery - Daisy                       Nursery - Esme 

Red - Adam                             Orange - Jackson 

Yellow - Joel                            Green - Ella-Grace 

Blue - Mia                                Purple - Isabelle 

Silver - Billy                              Gold - Isaac                               

Diamond - Primrose               Jade - Ella R 

Sapphire - Nimatalah             Topaz - Leon 

Opal - Bradley                          Emerald - Amelia D 

Amethyst - Amelia O 

        

Congratulations to Max, Amelia and Parker in 
Amethyst class for gaining their pen licence.  

Well Done Everyone! 
 

 

Polite reminders:  

 

 Please continue to send your child in to school wearing their PE kit 
on their class PE day. 

 The school day starts at 8.45am. Children should be in their 
classrooms ready to start learning by this time. 

School Meals: Please ensure that all outstanding ParentPay debts 
are cleared and remain this way every day. 

 School Meals are £2.60 per day and MUST be paid for in advance 
(KS2 only)  

 

Little Links… 

Please remember to complete a registration form before your 
child attends little links (before or after school) even if they are 
only going to be attending once. The forms are available at the 
office, thank you.  

 

Reminders… 

Clubs will be back on 
from the week 
commencing 25th 
September. Please 
make sure you have 
sent your form back by 
Wednesday 20th 
September.  

  

 
 

Headteacher 

Award  

 

Names will appear on next 

week’s newsletter! 
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